
     It is my pleasure to introduce one of my best kids, Augustus. Augustus moved to 
Safe Home in early 2010 when he lost his mother in the little village of Eltown in 
Margibi County. He finished his kindergarten one year after that and has been one of 
the best kids since then. Augustus finished 9th grade and moved to Kakata in 2017 to 
purposely engage in farming. He got a diploma in Agriculture and has promised to do 
Industrial Agriculture with special emphasis on Animal science.
     Over the years Augustus has served in many areas such as farming, maintenence 
of the campus, after school study groups, devotions for the younger ones and helping 
to serve his community in food distribution. As a Christian he has traveled to Hope 
Church of Christ most weekends to preach to the church and conduct youth seminars.   
     Last year Augustus added to his dream of getting a certificate for teaching from 
the LIBERIA READS PROGRAM, an American reading program in Liberia for lower 
graders. He currently teaches at Safe Home as grade one teacher and also leads 
boys in farming. I will personally be grateful and honored were you to continue your 
support for Augustus to reach his dream in College as a training farmer for the 
benefit of Safe Home.

“I greet you in a very special way. I highly appreciate you for supporting me from elementary to high school. 
Today I’m out of high school because of your support. I’m applying for scholarship to extend my study in 
agriculture at university level. Upon my completion, my desire is to work for the oranization in making farms 
and to care for the kids as well. Thank you for your usual understanding.”

     “How are you now days? Let me hope that you are fine together with your relatives and 
your family friends. For us here in Uganda, things are just going on well and we thank God 
for he has protected us from this pandemic. Glory be upon Him. I also thank God for your 
support towards our life, especially Academically and in accomodation. I really can’t take for 
granted because if it wasn’t for your support, I would have not been what I am now. 
     I thank God that I completed my first year in electrical installation systems and 
maintenance and am now going for second year. Really thanks for all your support. May 
Almighty reward you with all your heart desires. May God Bless You Abundantly.” This fund is used to provide 

emergency medical care, mosquito 
nets, first aid, prescription meds, 

surgeries, etc. It is also used to 
provide life-saving inoculations to 
thousands of children every year.

Education makes the difference and 
breaks the cycle  of poverty. We use 

this fund to be sure that the child 
receives the best primary education 

possible as well as college and 
vocational opportunities.

This fund is used to provide each 
child in the children’s homes with 
their own personal Bible to enrich 

their spiritual growth and 
knowledge of God. .

This fund allows us to respond to 
whatever the greatest need is at 
the time, whether it be medical, 

educational, or even an 
under-sponsored home.

MEDICAL FUND EDUCATION FUND BIBLE FUND WHEREVER MOST NEEDED

As I read through all of the letters of these students, I see a common theme of heartfelt thankfulness, high praise and credit given to 
you, the donors, that do so much for them... and I see their motivation to learn more, to be better, to succeed and to help others as you 
have helped and continue to help them. May we all together fulfill the financial need to help these students and others to continue and 
complete their schooling so they can make a practical, yet powerful difference in their communities for Christ! You can give online at 
orphanslifeline.org or send a donation with the coupon on back and the envelope provided.

SPECIAL NEEDS

Higher Education (College & Trade School) Need For 21 Students  -  $25,215.00 $24,261.70 Received $953.30 so far!

Higher Education 

Your beloved son, Latifu Mubiri Butiki,Uganda

     “I greet you all in the Mighty Name of our Lord Jesus Christ. Here we are all fine. 
Our immune system is strong. The vibe is high. I take this opportunity to thank you for 
the support you have rendered to me. Thanks for the tuition. If it wasn’t for you, I 
would have been struggling with this world full of distractions. But now, due to your 
spiritual hand, you have pushed me to a greater level of education (university).
     At university, we are being required to get laptops. I pray that He who provides for 
the needy, will make it happen in Jesus’ name. I therefore conclude by informing you 
that after my Bachelor’s Degree in Business Administration, I will become a strong, 
professional business man in future and will be able to push others who are in need.“

Yours Faithful, Jagenda AramathanJagenda Aramathan Butiki,Uganda

“It is refreshing to be writing to you hoping all is well. Allow me to thank you for the 
support you give to us year to year through school fees, food, clothes and communicating 
to us. May God bless you for that loving heart. By your support, I joined a class in motor 
vehicle mechanics and driving. Institutions are now open (since Covid) and I need a tool 
box with all required tools for mechanics. I am also challenged with poor transport means 
as I walk to school yet the school is far from home and sometimes I reach late which is 
seriously affecting me. I pray to God to help me solve the challenge and become a good 
example to my fellow little sisters and brothers. May God bless you.”Jagenda FahadiJagenda Fahadi

Butiki,Uganda

     Kindly allow me to personally introduce Elijah M. Travis. He is the first 
son of the late Alfred B Travis. Elijah moved to Safe HomSafe Home in 2009 when 
his father served as the head of mantainence. Elijah graduated from the 
9th grade and moved to Kakata in 2017 to begin his high school journey 
at the BOOKER WASHINGTON INSTITUTE. Elijah studied plumbing 
at a diploma level, though his desired career has been in construction 
engineering.
     Elijah accepted Christ one year ago and has lately become one of our 
youth ministers and has been preaching and evangelizing. Amen! I ask on 
behalf of Safe Home to help support him for his dream career. Currently, 
in addition to his church activity, Elijah is a classroom teacher at one of 
our schools till we approve the beginning his college journey later this 
year. John Travis, Director of Safe Home

John Travis, Director of Safe Home

Faithfully Yours, Augustus N. BarkaiFaithfully Yours, Augustus N. Barkai

     “It is my pleasure and honor to appreciate you and the Safe Home family for the level of support making me a high 
school graduate, which I am so grateful for. I am again asking for help in forwarding my education to basic level 
in electrical engineering. After earning this degree I promise that I will serve Safe Home by providing my technical 
knowledge and services. When they need lights, I will be there for them.” With Love, Elijah M. TravisWith Love, Elijah M. Travis

     “Greetings to you all in the Almighty name of the Living God. How are you over there? I 
am fine. I am pursuing a diploma in pharmacy at St. Francis School of Health Sciences. Am 
very happy for my studies since my dream of becoming a medical personel is on the apex 
of its fulfillment. I thank you, my dear sponsors, for the tuition fee and all the support that 
you provide unto me. My prayer is that the Almighty God bless you so much in everything 
that you do. 
     This month we have been in hospital practice where we have been doing the practical 
part of the course; treating the sick people, guiding and couselling of those with chronic 
diseases which has made me to interact with different people in the community. After my 
studies, which is next year, I would like to engage in community interventions concerning 
rational use of medicine, proper dispensing and guidance on use of different medications 
and treating different diseases affecting the people in our community.
     Am so grateful that I have managed to attain all of this through the great support from 
you, my dear sponsors. Thank you so much and may the Almighty God grant you all the 
best.” Yours Faithfully, Ben NicholaBen Nicholas Life of Favor,Uganda
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